
TERMLY

TUTORS

At Connex Tutors we are committed to providing the
highest quality tutoring to make the greatest impact on
pupil progress. As part of our ongoing monitoring of
tutoring, and in order to provide peace of mind to our
schools as well as relevant CPD opportunities for our
tutors, we are introducing two routes of Quality
Assurance; 
The Tutor Review and a Professional Conversation. We
expect all tutors to engage in one of these two routes
each academic year as part of our drive for continuous
improvement. 

Our Quality Assurance of Tutoring Brochure for Tutors
provides all of the details on each of these routes, we
encourage you to read this carefully to ensure you
understand the process in advance of us contacting you
to arrange one of these routes. 

T H E  O F F I C I A L  C O N N E X  E D U C A T I O N  T U T O R S  N E W S L E T T E R

Welcome to the first
Connex Tutors

Newsletter! 
 
 

Our termly newsletter
will include:

News stories within
education

 
Educational research

and reports
 

Key updates for you as
tutors working with

Connex
 

CPD opportunities
 

Tutor spotlights –
celebrating the work

you do every day!
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Quality Assurance and
Celebrating Success

https://connex-education.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Quality-Assurance-of-Tutoring-Tutors.pdf
https://connex-education.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Quality-Assurance-of-Tutoring-Tutors.pdf


Our tutor is an
incredible

asset to our
teaching team

and is so
dedicated,

ensuring the
progress of

pupils on the
NTP

programme

Preparing High Quality Lesson Resources
How to Tutor Online
Awareness of Effective Behaviour Management and
Remote Learning
Awareness of Classroom Pedagogy in and EAL Setting

We are very proud of our Connex Academy CPD
opportunities, where you have access to a course library
covering a plethora of topics completely free, just for
tutoring with us!

In case you haven’t already, you can access the course
library here and complete courses including:
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Awareness of Learner Wellbeing
Awareness of Domestic Abuse: The Impact on Children
and Young People
Awareness of Calculating a Student’s Reading Age

We regularly add to our course library and some of the
courses recently added are:

You can also stay in the know with our regular blog posts,
such as our recent blog post on ADHD for ADHD
awareness month as well as our After the Bell Podcast
where we have already dropped a number of great
series, including our most recent SEND support series.

You will never regret investing in yourself, so pop the
kettle on and sit down to some CPD this term.

CPD Opportunities

Tutor Satisfaction and
Impact Survey

Thank you to all of you who completed our Tutor
Satisfaction and Impact survey, we appreciate your
feedback and will use this to shape our provision for
schools and opportunities for tutor development moving
forwards.

The winner of the £50 Amazon voucher is Louise Wardall,
congratulations Louise, we hope you treat yourself to
something nice!

https://learn.thirstyscholarspartnership.co.uk/
https://connex-education.com/adhd-explained/
https://connex-education.com/adhd-explained/
https://open.spotify.com/show/2TCQUvucnTNH4EaEiH75Eg


PAGE 02

Your tutoring had a direct impact on improved pupil
attainment and accelerated progress. 
You were professional and well prepared.
You delivered high quality provision throughout the
tutoring block.

We sent out a similar satisfaction and impact survey to
our schools recently and below is some of the fantastic
feedback we received about you.

ALL responding schools said that:

Some specific comments we received were:

Celebrating YOU!

PAGE 03

Our tutor is an incredible asset to our
teaching team and is so dedicated

ensuring the progress of pupils on the
NTP programme.

We have a fantastic tutor. They put so much
effort into enhancing the lessons and

preparing their own resources. They are calm
and patient with the children and the pupils

respond to their manner and delivery.

From everyone at Connex Tutors, we would like to say a
huge THANK YOU for the work you have done in 2022
and we look forward to seeing what can be achieved in
2023. 


